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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

 Cut out numbers 1-10 and worked on sticking them in order to 

make our own number lines. 

 Sensory farm tuff tray exploring different textures such as flour, 

coco powder, cheerio's and pasta. 

 Read and acted out the story of ‘The three billy goats gruff’” and 

taking with friends about the different characters. 

 Worked on dressing ourselves with dressing up clothes. 

 Decorated our own poppy with finger prints. 

 Took part in a swing ball painting and blow painting activity . 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

 Making salt dough fossils. 

 Fossil number hunt. 

 Reading ‘A squash and a squeeze’ and using props to act out the  

story.  

 Silly soup working on the sound ‘f’’ 

 Ordering numbers 10-20 during a threading activity. 

Home learning : 

 

As the children enjoyed acting out ‘The three billy goats gruff’’ can they 

act out the story for you? Or tell you refrains from the story? Such as 

“who's that trip trapping over my bridge”. 
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Notices/Reminders 

If anyone has any old newspaper we would 
really appreciate it for a papier mâché 

activity.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We would like to invite you to our chiristmas 
sing-a-long in St Johns Church 
on Monday 18th December at 

10.30  

l 

Boogie 

Beats 

 
Swing Painting 

Using tools—nails,  

screwdrivers and  

saws . 




